
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

 
 

March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Red Nose Day in Secondary 
 
We are delighted to be supporting Red Nose Day on Friday 15 March 2024.  Red Nose 
Day is a fundraising event held annually by Comic Relief to help tackle child poverty, both 
in the UK and abroad.  Participants are encouraged to ‘do something funny for money’. 
 
On Friday 15 March 2024, we will be holding a number of fundraising events in school for 
students to get involved with.  These will be ‘pay to play’ activities that take place at break 
and lunchtime.  Many of our lessons on the day will also have a Red Nose Day theme. 
 
Students may wear an item of red clothing OR pyjamas OR something funny, such as 
school appropriate fancy dress.  To help raise money for Comic Relief, we are asking for 
a voluntary contribution of 50p and we would love everyone in school to take part in this 
special event. 
 
The ‘pay to play’ games and activities for students to get involved with throughout the day 
will support our fundraising efforts.  Students do not have to take part in these activities, 
but for those who wish to, the cost of these games will range from just 10p up to a 
maximum of £1.00.  If students wish to join in, they will need to bring cash in change and 
will not be able to use ParentPay to pay for these activities. 
  
Any contributions we receive soon add up and we’re really looking forward to all the fun of 
Red Nose Day.  We would really appreciate your support and the money we raise at 
Appleton will make an enormous difference to children today and help Comic Relief be 
there for children tomorrow. 
 
You can find out more about Comic Relief’s work by visiting their website: 
www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Rachel Garlick 
Head of Secondary 

http://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/

